David Powell

#256923 | February 23, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

I do not support the current state of the housing continuum project. It leaves to much room for

interpretation on what is suitable for shelter area, and where shelter areas can go. The new allowance
for people to live in cars and campers on property is a health and safety hazard and will harm the tax
paying citizen of this city. These changes are not a pathway to improvement for the people it intends

to help, but a burden on the taxpaying citizen.
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